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Dear Parents 

On Friday 9th December, Holly Berries Class will be going to Chestnut Woods.   We will be leaving to go to the woods 

at 9.15 and will be returning before lunch, so the normal lunchtime arrangements will be in place.  

Please ensure your child wears suitable clothing and lots of layers to keep them warm (a waterproof coat, trousers, 

wellies, hats, gloves and scarfs). Also, please bring a bag to put the wellies in and some spare shoes and clothes that 

the children can wear when they get back to school.  If it is as cold as this week has been we may change our plans 

and carry out some Christmas outdoor activities around the school so the children do not get too cold. 

Also, today I have sent the children home with a new Christmas homework grid and book.  I will be collecting in the 

current pirate homework grid from Monday and will be looking through them to see who has got their stamps for a 

prize out of the prize box.  I would like to thank you for the hard work you have done with your children on this and I 

look forward to seeing what this new homework grid brings. This will be collected in the week after the Christmas 

holidays (by 6th January) and I will be looking for the children to do one activity a week again to get a prize (5 

activities).   

If I do not send any letters out between now and Christmas, I hope you enjoy the school plays, have a fantastic 

Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

Many Thanks 

Miss Franks. 
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